
Dear Students, Parents and Schools,

I hope that you all had a nice Easter break and that you took advantage to spend some extra time doing your American 
High school activities as well as having a well-deserved rest.

This month’s newsletter is shorter than others because before Easter you had your exam period and therefore I 
only have one contribution from students which is from Miguel Tipluica Marín from Colegio Inmaculada Concepción 
Madrid. Miguel has written a very interesting descriptive/imaginative story for us.

Please send your contributions for our newsletter to aitor@lkidiomas.com. The author of each contribution published 
will receive a small gift.

This month’s contribution from American High School is from Elizabeth Knoop, Student Advisor.

Below are the winners of our February incentive which was to obtain 4 X “A”, “A-“ or “A+” on the first submission in 
Practices between 1st February and 28th February.

Congratulations to you! You will be receiving your prizes shortly.

The incentive for this month will be to obtain 2 X  “A”, “A-“ or “A+” in Projects between 1st and 30th April. Good Luck! 

The projects must be submitted only once the Journal Activities, Practices and Applies have been submitted for the 
Unit in question.

Please check the instructions for your projects (and other activities) very carefully before submitting them to make 
sure that you include all the content required in the format required and make sure that you remember to check word 
count and to use the spelling and grammar checker before submitting it.

If you are having difficulty with a particular format for an activity please contact your Dedicated Counselor for help.

Please make sure that you are planning your activity blocks on your calendar for the next week and that you are 
editing your calendar at the end of each activity block to reflect the real time that you dedicated and also the activities 
which you completed during the block and remember that any doubts which you have about your subjects can be 
dealt with either by Skype for Business with your teacher or in the programmed Open Chats.

Have a super April and please be as productive as you possibly can with your activities.

Until our next LKAHS Newsletter

Best wishes

Andrew 
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María de Castro Adeva......................................Colegio Montessori de Salamanca 
Laura Montero Gonzalez...................................Colegio Montessori de Salamanca 
Jose Antonio Reinoso Manso........................... Colegio San Agustin Valladolid
Blanca Villar Ruiz..............................................Colegio Natividad de Nuestra Señora Madrid



Hello! 

I’m Elizabeth Knoop the 9th and 10th grade 
student advisor. I have been with American 
High School for 3 years and enjoy every 
second of it. I’m an avid reader of Agatha 
Christie books and love cats. I am here for you 
to help you with whatever you need. Feel free 
to contact me if you need any assistance.     

Elizabeth Knoop
American High School student advisor     

Hi, I’m Miguel and they asked me to write a 

little story, so I wrote a story about a house in 

Chernobyl

The dust covered me all over, even little pieces of 

me were on the floor, for years nobody has worried 

about me, and the only living trace around me is a 

family of badgers in my kitchen. Even the ivy that 

grows in my wall cracks is dead. We could be good 

friends, but I’m made of bricks and cement.  You 

can´t die and you see how everything disappears, 

putrefying. When I was new everybody wanted 

me to live in my rooms, but one day in April 1986 

life disappeared, humans, plants, animals and 

houses disappeared from the city, I think that it 

happened because of an explosion, since that 

day life has abandoned the city, but some animals 

appeared suddenly, so I’m not altogether alone.                

Miguel Tipluica Marin
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¡This is your community!
Make Friends. Share a Laugh
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